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First Grade French 
 

Students Explored the Spark!Lab Important Dates 

 12/23 – 1/3 Winter Break 
 1/6 Return to School 
 1/8 PTA Meeting 
 1/17 School-wide Spelling Bee 

Reminders 

 

If you did not complete a Feedback Form from 

parent-teacher conference, please take a moment to 

do so by clicking here: https://tinyurl.com/GSPTC-

1Feedback 

 

 Please label your scholar’s belongings with their 

name, especially outerwear and water bottles. 

 
French Language Arts 

This week in French Language Arts, we 

continued learning about the market (le 

marché). We focused on the vocabulary of 

fruits and vegetables.  

 

English Language Arts 
In Reading, we practiced using our strategies for 

solving tricky words in our nonfiction books. In 

Writing, students published their first opinion 

pieces and began writing review. In Phonics, we are 

solving the case of the letter twins.  

Units of Inquiry 

This week, we continued our research into 

playgrounds and kids’ spaces. We asked 

questions and learned more about schools in 

China. We also visited the Spark!Lab at the 

National Museum of American History to 

gather more information about kids spaces.  

Math 
This week in math, students 

learned about measuring time 

and objects. In measuring 

time, they focused on the parts 

of the clock, and using the 

visual appearance of clocks to 

read and write familiar times. 

In measuring object, they used 

cubes, tiles and paper clips to 

measure different objects in the classroom. 
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